
From:
To:
Subject: RE: Angus - Further Information Discussions
Date: 18 June 2025 11:48:00

Hello Lisa.
 
Tomorrow morning would be good for a call.
 
I also have a meeting due to finish at 10.30 so can we say 10.45 in case our meetings run over a
bit?
 
The attachment from Autoflame following their assessment of the boiler at Angus Fire would
appear to indicate that it cannot be operated at greater than 5MW thermal input without
significant third-party adjustments. If this is the case, there would be no requirement to permit it
in the current permit variation application and the questions in the RFI document requiring
assessment of its emissions can be closed out.
 
Thanks – 

Senior Permitting Officer
National Permitting Service ¨¨¨¨ Part of National Services E&B

Environment Agency 
Trentside, Scarrington Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 5BR

 
From:  
Sent: 18 June 2025 10:29
To: 
Subject: Angus - Further Information Discussions

 
Hi 
 
Would it be possible to have a call with you to discuss some of the items in the further
information request please?  I’m available until around 15:00 today and then tomorrow up until
13:30 (with the exception of a short meeting 10:00 til 10:30) and Friday almost any time.
 
With regards to the Boiler.  The boiler had been derated to 3.5 MW.  The attached report
provides evidence of this. Please can you confirm that this is sufficient.
 
Kind regards
Lisa Jobling

1623921 - CST
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